SCHOOL COUNCIL MINUTES- 18/10/16

Today Sophie, as Chair, took charge of the meeting. The Register was taken and all classes were represented. Mrs Millington encouraged everyone to have a look at the new School Council display in the glass room.

Feedback from Class Council: What do you think about the start of the new school year? What has gone well? What would you change? The key points are as follows:

Class	Gone well	Changes
Year 1	Phonics and spelling	Finishing time
	Number work	More clubs for Year 1
	Handwriting	
Year 2	No class council held	
3C	No class council held	
3K	No class council held	
3S	No class council held	
4M	New teachers	Litter pick
	KS1 playground	Football area
	Lunches	Quiet room at playtime
4S	History	More growth mindset
	Times tables	Shorter lesson times
		Trips
5B	Goldentime	KS2 mud kitchen
		Lunch- bigger portions
		Everyone wear a watch
5C	Lunches	Bigger lunches
	'Feels' a better year	Clubs on Friday (music clubs)
	New challenges	Longer playtimes
5\$	Lots of fun!	More new clubs
	So much happening	
	Upper school- set example	
6B		More KS2 play equipment
		Less homework
		Pirate ship not kept
		Change start time
		Fitness trail
		Jellybeans room change
6S		Building work
		Girls football day

It was decided that the three topics that need further discussion are: clubs, football and lunches.

Following the NSPCC assembly and Mr Alder's assembly on how to STOP bullying, the School Council will be organising Anti-bullying Week in November.

In Class Council, ask what the children thought about both assemblies. Can they remember the main messages? Do they remember the childline number? What does STOP mean?

Next week's meeting: Tuesday 1^{st} Nov at 10am in 4M.